
 

 

 

 

 
16th September 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 
 

We are holding a special coffee morning on Thursday 29th September in aid of Macmillan, the 
cancer support charity. 
 

You are warmly invited to come along and join students and staff in the school café for a cup 
of coffee or tea and cake between 10.30am and 12.00pm.  Cakes will be made in school by 
our students and all proceeds from the sale of these refreshments will go to Macmillan. 
 

There will also be a raffle with some attractive prizes. 
 

We hope that you will come and bring other family members or friends to support us.  Please 
complete the slip below if you are able to attend or alternatively, please email your reply and 
guest names to enquiries@thepark.surrey.sch.uk.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Sue Eaton  
(Food Technology Teacher) 
 

--------- --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Thursday 29th September 2022 
 

Please complete and return by no later than Tuesday 27th September 2022 

 
Please tick below: 
 

 I will be attending the Macmillan Coffee Morning on Thursday 29th September 2022 

 
Student name: ………………………………………………………………………….  Class ……………………………………..  

 
Your name: ………………………………………………………….………….. 
 
Please list below names of anyone who will be joining you: 

 

………………………………………………………..……………….      …………………..……………………………………………………. 
 

……………………………………………………………..………….      …………………..……………………………………………………. 
 

…………………………………………………………..…………….      …………………..……………………………………………………. 
 

……………………………………………………………..………….      ………………………………………………………………………… 
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